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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 
As a reminder, we do not have teacher supervision at Ridgewood Avenue School 
until 8:10 am each morning. Unless your child is arriving to school for a pre- 
arranged activity or extra help, they should not arrive prior to 8:10 am. 

 
Please also note that children participating in 7:45am band or chorus programs 
should not arrive before 7:30. 
 
If your morning routine is such that your child must arrive prior to these times, 
you are encouraged to contact our Before-Care Program: radams@glenridge.org.   

 
We appreciate your help with this; it tends to become more of an issue during 
the colder months! 

 
 
 Mr. Donovan 

 


